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*******************REQUIRED AUTHORIZATION******************** 

NAME AMOUNT ($) 

REPORTING OF CONTRIBUTION OR DONATION TO CITY COUNCIL: 

AMOUNT AND SOURCE OF FUNDING: 

PRIOR COUNCIL ACTION: 

COMMUNITY AND STAKEHOLDER OUTREACH:

BACKGROUND  / DISCUSSION:


	DISTRICT(S) AFFECTED:
	Blank Page

	Text1: Strategic and Legislative Affairs
	Text4: Omar Martinez, Assistant Director of Legislative Affairs
	Text5: 915 479 0341
	Text6: All
	Text7: No. 6: Set the Standard for Sound Governance and Fiscal Management
	Text8: 
	Text9: Staff is requesting authorization from City Council to  submit an application to the Office of Congressman Tony Gonzales requesting funds from the Community Project Funding program in the amount of $11,800,000.00, with no match required from the City, for the Fire Station 12 Reconstruction Project.

	Date10_af_date: 4/29/2025
	Date11_af_date: 
	NAMERow1: 
	AMOUNT Row1: 
	Text16: N/A
	Text15: N/A
	Text14: April 4, 2024 City Council 24-534: City Council approved the submission FY25 CPF for Fire Station 12

September 30, 2024 City Council 24-1367: City Council approved the submission of a $3 million request to the Texas Defense Economic Adjustment Assistance Grant (DEAAG) for Fire Station 12.
	Image18_af_image: 
	Text13: May 31, 2024: staff presented the project in a District 4 Community Meeting
	Text12: In 2024, the City of El Paso submitted an application to the FY25 Community Project Funding (CPF) program requesting $8.8 million for Fire Station 12. Congressman Tony Gonzales selected the City of El Paso application for an appropriation totaling $3 million out of the $8.8 million. Ultimately, Congress did not appropriate these projects as part of the FY25 Continuing Resolution. The Office of Congressman Gonzales requested that applicants selected in FY25 resubmit their projects for FY26.

For FY26, Capital Improvements Department has revised the cost estimate from $8.8 million to $11.8 million accounting for inflation,  updated site requirements, and scope of work.


